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At this time of deep mourning, | offer my profoundest condolences to the families of the
victims of ISIS in Libya, and to the people and Government of Ethiopia.

| am sure all Australians, many of whom have also been touched by terrorism, would share
these sentiments.

The brutality and cruelty of ISIS’ murder of innocent Ethiopians must be condemned in the
strongest terms. No nation can stand by while atrocities of this kind continue to be committed.

We must all continue to build international cooperation to relentlessly pursue their
perpetrators no matter where in the world they seek to operate.
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